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30. Kongress der Deutschen Gesellschaft für Erziehungswissenschaft 

22. – 25. März 2026, München 

 
Disruptions 
Call for Posters 

 

The 30th Congress of the German Educational Research Association (DGfE) on the theme “Disruptions” 
will take place from March 22–25, 2026, at the main building of Ludwig-Maximilians-Universität in Mu-
nich. For the poster session, contributions related to the conference theme, but also beyond, are wel-
come. We particularly invite submissions of innovative work with regard to methodological approaches 
as well as research contributions that address current societal challenges. 

At the Munich Congress, the poster session will be designed in an interactive format in order to foster 
discourse and enable asynchronous communication. Therefore, we ask you not only to prepare a 
poster for the congress but, after acceptance of your contribution, also to provide an audio file (max. 3 

minutes). In this way, an “audioguide” will be created that guides participants through the poster ex-
hibition on site and, afterwards, encourages further engagement with the poster and facilitates con-
tact. 

Submission of your poster abstract is via ConfTool (https://www.conftool.pro/dgfe2026/). Please note 
the following requirements: 

• max. 2,500 characters including spaces 

• submission in anonymized form (no names, research titles, etc. permitted) 

• only short citations are necessary in the text; the full reference list can be entered separately. The 
reference list does not count towards the abstract’s character limit. 

To facilitate the assignment to specific thematic areas—both for review and for presentation on site—
please indicate three to five keywords for your contribution within the ConfTool submission form. 

Submission Deadline 

July 15 – October 17 (11:59 pm) 

Selection Process 

The review phase will begin on October 20 and is expected to end on December 12. We will inform you 
promptly thereafter whether your poster has been accepted. We especially aim to support early career 
researchers in preparing their posters. Therefore, following the review phase, we will offer a free 
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digital workshop on how to design an academic poster. Authors who have registered for the congress 

by November 30, 2025, are eligible to participate. Further details will be provided in advance of the 
workshop. All additional information you will need for preparing your poster and the audio file will be 
sent to you collectively in December if your contribution is accepted. 

Please note that at least one registered member of the author team must be present at the poster 
presentation to answer questions and engage in discussion with interested participants. 

A jury will select posters to be awarded a poster prize at the conference dinner. The awardees will be 
notified in advance and may attend the conference dinner free of charge or, if they have already reg-
istered, will receive a refund. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our congress office (contact person: Sabrina 
Grunau). 

E-Mail: dgfe2026@edu.lmu.de 

Phone: +49 162 6249329 


